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A Note From Our Principal
Summer has come to an end and another school year is
upon us. We’d like to extend a warm welcome to our new
families, and a sincere thank you to returning families and

those that chose to spend their summer with us. We
enjoyed making memories with your children and are
looking forward to spending the fall season together.

 
Sincerely, Karen Baccarella & Michael Martinez

Fall
Cubby

Refresh
It’s starting to get cooler and we are

planning extra outdoor time to take full
advantage of the fall season. Please
make sure your child has a weather

appropriate change of clothes in their
cubby and outerwear when applicable.

Do you repeat yourself often, try
multiple ways to get your child’s

attention but find they are still not
listening? You’re not alone. Parenting
expert Susan Stone will share specific
communication tools to improve your
child’s ability to listen to, understand,

and respond to requests. Register
today at https://conta.cc/3jDn7AS.

Join us for our Virtual Speaker Series – “I’m
Talking But They’re Not Listening” on Sept

30, 4 PM PST / 7 PM EST 

SEPTEMBER 2021

https://conta.cc/3jDn7AS


Updating your information in Alma 
Have you changed your email address or phone number? Need to add
or remove an emergency contact? You can do this at any time in Alma.
If you need help logging in or accessing the system, please let us know.

Important Dates 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!

We are excited to host a virtual Back to School Night on
Zoom, straight from your child’s classroom! Our teachers
will be available to speak with you regarding your child’s
classroom routine and highlights of our program for the
2021-2022 school year. This is a wonderful opportunity
for our teachers and families to connect. Stay tuned for

more details to come.

Back to School Night 

September 6 – Closed for Labor Day
September 7 – First day of school celebration

September 12- Grandparents Day
September 22- First Day of Autumn

September 25- Open House
September 30 – Parent folders go home

Love Our
School? Review

Us!

In today’s connected world, many families turn to online reviews
to learn more about the reputation of schools. Just a reminder

that you can find our school on Facebook, Google, Yelp and other
online directories. We’d love more families like yours, so please

consider spreading the word about our school.

Mr. Michael. 9-17
Emerson B. 9/18

Lillian G. 9/19
Emiliano M. 9/20
Emmett B. 9/26

 Ms. Aubrey. 9/27
Jennings H. 9/29


